
 
 
 

Iowa Funeral Director’s Association selects the 
Travel Plan by Inman 

 
Funeral Services of Iowa (FSI), a wholly owned subsidiary of The Iowa Funeral Directors 
Association has chosen the Travel Plan by Inman as an endorsed partner. “We have 
tremendous confidence in Dave McComb and his team and know they will do what is best for 
our Iowa members and the families they serve.  “It was also very important to us that the 
Travel Plan by Inman is backed by insurance and supported by Inman’s network of vetted 
service providers,” stated Danielle Knapp, Association Chief Executive Officer and FSI Board 
Member. 

 “We appreciate and look forward to working with Iowa Funeral Directors Association members 
and the families they serve,” stated Dave McComb, Inman Shipping Worldwide and Travel Plan 
by Inman CEO.   

ABOUT THE TRAVEL PLAN BY INMAN 

The Travel Plan by Inman is a travel protection product that offers the purchaser peace of 
mind in knowing loved ones will not have to worry about details or transportation costs should 
they die away from home. Every Travel Plan is backed by insurance and utilizes Inman’s 
network of vetted service providers.   

For more information on the Travel Plan by Inman: 
Contact Lori Davis (260) 247-2202 or lori.davis@shipinman.com. 
Visit www.shipinman.com. 
 


